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This is to announce that the 15th International Medical Students Conference is being held in Istanbul,
Turkey, from April 28 to May 1, 1999. The conference is being organized by the Instanbul Faculty of
Medicine Student Scientific Research Club (OBAK). Experimental and clinical work on any topic can
be submitted. The application deadline is January Sixth Short Intensive Course, The Department of
Obstetrics and Gynaecology, Postgraduate Medical Institute, Hayat Medical Complex, Peshawar
announces its Sixth Short Intensive Course for Part II FCPS MRCOG and MCPS examinations from
25th January 29, 1999. A cash prize of $1500, $1000 and $500 will be awarded to the best and second
best project and the best poster. The application address is Metin Kurtoghu -B. Deniz Cuhahi, Denesyel
Tip Arastirma Enstitusu (DETAM), 34280 Capa Istanbul, Turkey. E-mail add: imscc@superonline.com.
Details about the conference are available on the Net at: http://supemnline.com/—obsk. till
4thFebruazy, 1999. The programme will consist of state of an lectures, clinical presentations, table viva
and examination techniques of theoty and practical sessions and OSCE. Course fee is Rs.2,500.oo. For
more detail, call Dr. Anwar Sultana, Course Secietaiy, phone No. 92-0521-818037-46, fax 92-0521-
818323.


